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Dear Britta,
 
A wiser person than me once pointed out that people who have no ownership of a problem, will not 
cooperate with others to solve the problem.  For example, in inner cities where many people rent rather 
than own (and many get subsidized rent), it is impossible to stop the spread of litter or graffiti.  
Neighborhood drug trafficking is a similar problem.  Nobody owns the consequences of the results.
 
I suggest the Park Service charge an seashore entrance fee at Whale Bone and Cedar Island and also 
charge an additional fee for vehicle passes.  This should help transfer ownership of our beach access 
problems to those who wish to access our beaches.  I predict that once a resident or tourist pays for the 
privilege to drive on the beach, they will be more respectful of their privilege and become caretakers of 
the beach.
 
I would not hesitate a moment to pay $50 for an annual beach pass, or $20 for a weekly pass.  I almost 
never use the beach except November through January.  I think the funds could pay for the administrative 
cost and more enforcement patrols.
 
Charles Peele,   Frisco
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